
TEMPLE PRESCHOOL 
TEACHER SUPPORT FUND 

We realize that parents are very grateful for their classroom teachers and that 

there are occasions, throughout the year, when parents would like to show their 

appreciation through gifts.  In the past, we have had parents organize collections 

for these occasions and it proved to be a lot of work and a lot of asking for funds.  

The Temple Preschool’s Parent and Advisory Committees have created a fund to 

provide gifts for teachers throughout the school year.  This fund serves to provide 

gift cards and/or cash to teachers for events such as birthdays, holidays and 

teacher appreciation week.  To help support this fund, we ask families for a one-

time contribution at the beginning of each school year.  Your August tuition 

statement will include a $100 line item that will go directly into the Teacher 

Support Fund.  

Thank you, in advance, for your support of this fund.  It really provides for a 

simplified and equitable (all full time teachers get the same amount per gift and 

this fund also provides a way for our support staff to receive gifts!).  If, for any 

reason, you would like to opt out of this program, please feel free to contact the 

school office.   


